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Full-time employees of Dorchester Presbyterian Church and the Good Shepherd School 
will receive a discount of 25% on tuition for one dependent child per family attending the 
school.  A 20% discount will be given for each additional child, up to two more per family 
for a maximum total of three children. 
 
A discount of 20% will be applied for all part-time employees for no more than two 
children per household. 
 


